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PRINCIPAL’S NOTES:  
It is with great excitement that we are now entering 
the last month of school; 2018/19 has been a busy 
school year. Beyond the classroom learning, our 
students, teachers and parent volunteers are finding 
the time for extra-curricular activities, field trips and 

many end of year celebrations.  
 

2019-20 School Organization  
(as of May 30, 2019)  

Every year our school staffing committee works hard 
to recommend a school organization model that best 
meets the needs of our students. We must work within 
the TDSB parameters and number of teachers 
assigned to our school. When creating the 2019-20 
Classroom Organization, the committee considered 
many additional factors, including: opportunities for 
peer modeling and leadership; cohort placement 
options (more than one class placement option per 
grade when possible); opportunities for professional 
dialogue among teachers.  
Students’ class placements will be written on the June 
Report Cards.  
 
There will be a few staff changes for the 2019/2020 
school year. Conny Bourne will be retiring at the end 
of June and Chris van Hoeijen will be on leave for 
2019-20 school year.  We wish them both all the best.  
We also welcome our new staff who will be joining us 
in September: Stacie Carmona (HSP) and Courtney 
Irving-Scott (ECE)  
 

 
 
 

 
Kimberley  
Elizabeth Kevill - JK/SK – Rm 104  
Courtney Irving-Scott – ECE – Rm104 
Paula Burns - JK/SK – Rm 105  
Sanja Petrovic – ECE – Rm 105  
Suzanna Vree - JK/SK – Rm 106  
Nadia Craney – ECE – Rm 106  
Rakel Goiri-Sanchoyerto - Gr 1/2 – Rm 210  
Caitlin Dor - Gr 1/2 – Rm 209  
Cindy van Wonderen – Gr 1/2 – Rm 208  
Carol Comeau - Grade 2/3 – Rm 201  
Stephanie McNaught- Grade 3/4 – Rm 206  
Kate Cullen - Grade 4/5 – Rm 203  
Neil McLeod – Gr. 5/6 – Rm 204  
Glenda Bruney - Grade 5/6 – Rm 205  
Catherine Lyte - Media/Arts – Rm 207 
Stacie Carmona - HSP – Rm 202  
Mark GlynWilliams -Lib. /Spec. Ed.  
Bev Mummery - Health & Phys. Ed. – Gym  
Samantha Laforet – Music – Portable 2  
 

Beaches Alt.  
Susan Lloyd – JK/SK – Rm 103  
Jennifer Guha – ECE – Rm 103  
Jimmy Tsementzis – Grade 1/2 - Rm 101  
Carol Bell – Grade 3/4 – Rm 102  
Rebecca Haensel– Grade 5/6 – Portable 3  
Samantha Laforet – Music - Portable 2  
Maya Fowlie - Spec. Ed & French.– Room 107  
(Library and HPE will be delivered by Kimberley staff: 
Mark GlynWilliams & Bev Mummery)  



Last Day of School  
The last day of school for students will be Thursday, 
June 27. Students are expected to be at school up to 
the last school day. If, for some reason, your child is 
unable to attend until the last day, please inform the 

office and make sure that all their belongings, 
including completed work are picked up and taken 
home.  

School will start again on Tuesday, September 
3

rd
. 

 

Congratulations! 
Jimmy Tsementzis, our Beaches grade1/2 
teacher, was nominated for this year’s TDSB 
Excellence Award. This award is a way to 
recognize staff who go above and beyond every day 
in support of staff, students and  the community. 

Kate Cullen, our Kimberley Grade 4/5 teacher, is 
one of two recipients of this year’s Prologue Arts 
Champion Award. This award is given to an 
educator who works tirelessly to ensure that young 
people have access to performing arts 
experiences. 
Congratulations and thank you both for all of your 
work supporting our students! 
 

 
 

Please check out the Kimberley School Council 

Website at www.kimberleysc.com for school and 

event updates. On our website you’ll see: 

 Information on the School Council’s role and 

how we can help you 

 Information on fund raising efforts, what are 

we raising money for and how 

Our Next meeting will be in September 2019. 

The meetings are at 6:30 PM in the school library. 

Free child care for school age children is available. 

 

Mark your calendars! This year’s Family Fun 

Night Fundraisder will be on June 6
th

 We hope to 

see you all there.  

If you have any questions to ask, issues to raise, or if 

you would like to volunteer for any upcoming events 

please email us at kimberleyjpscouncil@gmail.com 

(of course also feel free to come up and introduce 

yourself if you see us at school). 

Sign up to receive 

email notification and 

announcements. 

Primary Board Games Club     

 
 

 
 
Our Primary Board Games Club  this year was 
very successful! 
We had around 40 Kimberley and Beaches 
primary students joining us after lunch time on 
Thursdays. Our last session was the week before 
Easter Break but we will be back!!   A big thank 
you to the Beaches Alternative Parent School 
Council for providing $200 to replace and buy 
new board games for next year.   
Ms. Rakel,  Mrs Bell and Mr. McLeod 
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Dates To Remember 

Family Fun Night Fundraiser   Thursday, June 6 

P A Day (No School)    Friday, June 7 

Kimberley Kindergarten Concert  Friday,  June 14 

Gr.1-3 Run, Jump, Throw   Tuesday. June 18 

BAS Kinder Graduation   Thursday, June 20 

Report Cards Go Home   Tuesday, June 25 

BAS Gr. 6 Graduation   Tuesday, June 25 

KPS Gr. 6 Graduation    Wednesday, June 26 

Last Day of School    Thursday, June 27 

Character Development Attributes 

June: Perseverance 
 

Kimberley Parents! 

Register at http://tdsb.schoolcasonline.com 
 
 

http://tdsb.schoolcasonline.com/

